
 

 

 
 
15 August 2018 
 
RE:  Letter of Recommendation  

Paniccia Construction Corporation, LLC 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
It is with great pleasure that I provide this recommendation for Paniccia Construction.  I am Managing 
Partner and Architect with GastingeWalker& in Kansas City, MO.  We have a master services 
agreement with a national insurance company for design services across the United States.  To date 
we have worked with Paniccia on the build out of three legal offices for this client.   
 
The three projects were remodels and/or expansions of existing occupied office space.  Due to the 
nature of the business and the office being occupied, scheduling and keeping the client informed 
was very important.  Both were handled with great care and to everyone’s satisfaction.   
 
Their entire staff is conscientious and attentive.  Their attitude is one of problem solving, not problem 
creation.  All projects were done on schedule, on budget and with a competent and ‘can do’ attitude.  
In addition, the quality of work was excellent. 
 
I highly recommend Paniccia Construction and I certainly look forward to working with them on future 
projects. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Donna Buck, AIA 
Managing Partner 

 
 
 


